Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor Peter Connor

Lead Member for Housing

in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J (a)(i), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby approve
the appointment of Turner & Townsend as the technical advisor to the Pendleton PFI project, together with an increase in the contract from £200,000 to £230,000.

The Reasons are that failure to invest in securing a technical advisor may result in poor cost analysis from bidders, unforeseen costs being identified at a later date and / or a lack of confidence from potential investors.

Assessment of Risk - (High)Reasons as outlined above.

The source of funding is Housing Revenue Account

Legal Advice  - The exclusivity clause with Urban Vision has been considered, however the specialist nature of the work along with a potential conflict of interest meant that the role of Technical Advisor should be advertised through OJEU.  

Financial Advice  - Funding has been earmarked within the Housing Revenue Account - Pendleton budget for this contract.  The appointment of a technical advisor is viewed as essential to the successful delivery of a robust 30-year PFI investment plan.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

· Lead Member report 21st September 2006 - Pendleton PFI Technical Advisor Contract

· Lead Member report 24th May, 2007 – Appointment of Pendleton PFI Technical Advisor Contract
Contact Officer: Jane Barlow

No: 0161 922 8781 

	*
This decision is not subject to consideration by another Lead Member/Director
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is th Environment, Housing and Planning  Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed: Councillor Peter Connor

Lead Member for Housing

24th May, 2007

*
This decision was published on 24th May, 2007.
*
This decision will come in force on 1st June, 2007 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

